
For the  5th year, the staff of Dunedin High School will be sponsoring a community 
service project called The Giving Tree.  We collect wish lists from Dunedin High School 
students that have been identified by staff  that could use a little holiday cheer.   A tree 
located in the lobby of Dunedin High School will display “ornaments” with the gifts  
requests from our students.   

WE NEED YOUR HELP 
Please stop by the front office of the school after November 29 and select an ornament 
(gift request) off our Giving Tree.  We are open Monday through Friday from 6:30am 
to 2:30pm.  Return the tag, along with the purchased gift (or a gift card that can be 
used to purchase the gift) to the school office before December 14.  No need to wrap the 
gift...we have plenty of elves! 

WHERE 
Dunedin High School, 1651 Pinehurst Road, Dunedin, 34698 

QUESTIONS 
Sandy Jones, 727-469-4100, ext. 2023, jonessan@pcsb.org 

 

Help make a child’s holiday wishes come true! 


